
STAND AGAINST UPS

Starting November 1, 2024, we launch the Cancel UPS Campaign, a global movement to hold UPS

accountable for its harmful actions and discriminatory practices against Christian values. Join us in

this cancel campaign, boycott, and fasting movement to protect our faith, children, and freedom.

How UPS Is Failing Us:

- Funding anti-Christian organizations that promote discrimination against people of faith.

- Bankrolling movements that harm our children by promoting radical ideologies.

- Supporting abortion services and undermining the sanctity of life.

How YOU Can Make a Difference:

1. Join the Cancel Campaign and Boycott UPS, Teamsters Union, and Bath & Body Works.

2. Spread awareness on social media using the hashtags: #STANDagainstUPS and #cancelUPS.

3. Send a letter to the UPS CEO, Teamsters Union, and Bath & Body Works.

   - Download letter templates from www.cancelingcarol.com.

Join the Global Fasting Movement:

Starting on November 1, 2024, join us in fasting and prayer to stand against the harmful actions of

UPS. Let us unite in this spiritual battle to protect Christian values and the future of our children.

Visit www.cancelingcarol.com for more details and campaign resources.

Together, we can make a stand. Let your voice be heard!




